

Dear all,

Welcome to a new semester! Iowa Chinese Language School will start the 2008 fall semester on Aug 24th 2008 at Johnston High School (JHS).

Registration will start on Aug 16th. It will be handled online for an effective school management. Please click "Registration" on the menu at www.lowaChineseSchool.org to access the online registration site. Meanwhile, you can find registration policy, class description, teachers' introduction, and school calendar at the school website as well. Prior to your online registration, please prepare for updated information of student's doctor (name/phone number), student's insurance (name/policy number) and other changes including phone numbers and email address.

Full payment of tuition is expected to be paid on Aug 24th 2008, or no later than Sept 14th 2008. You need to pay \$140 and \$50 for a language and non-language class respectively. There is a \$20 discount of a language class for the second and thereafter students from the same family. Mrs. Jiaying Han, school account manager, will lead to collect your payments at JHS.

Please contact Mr. Ben Liang (ben.liang@pioneer.com) for any web technical issues, Dr. Kohsing Huang (khuang@dmacc.edu) for the class of Adult Learning Chinese (ALC) and Dr. Hua Mo (hua.mo@pioneer.com) for other issues.

Thank you for your continued support and look forward to serving for every student in the new semester.

The Board of ICLS